Video Production March 2011

The Video production was a course that ran over several weeks and involved a group of young
people getting together to create promotions videos for The Factory Skatepark.

The group of young people were spilt into 3 groups all with the different themed videos to make
and produce. The three themes were Youth Clubs, Homework Club and The Skatepark.

When it came to making props for the club all the young people got along well and were more
than happy to film each other in turns and help each other with making things. The young
people who had taken an interest and listened to the instructions excelled in basic video editing.

In the final week one group made a video introduction. They designed it themselves and
managed to do it in one take. It had a bit of comedy to it which the parents and carers thought
was really funny.

There was a big turnout for the clubs presentation and some of the families commented
afterwards how much they liked it and said how surprised they were at how good the videos
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